
 

 

Discussion on Gender, Peace and Security in the 
Post-2015 Development Framework 

 
 

 
  

 
                    

Featuring government representatives from South Sudan and the Netherlands, as 
well as representatives from the UN Women, OECD and the Civil Society Platform for 
Peacebuilding and Statebuilding.  
 
This side event provides key stakeholders with an opportunity to 1) further discuss the 
rationale for gender-responsive approaches to conflict, fragility and state building and 
review progress to date, 2) discuss and explore the practicality of concrete steps 
towards a gender responsive peace and security focus in the post- 2015 framework.  
 

 

WHEN: Wednesday, 6th March 
2013, 3-5 pm 

 
WHERE: Permanent Mission of the 

Netherlands 
666 Third Avenue, 19th floor, 
between 42nd and 43rd street 

 
RSVP: Please rsvp to  

nyv-rsvp@minbuza.nl  
before March 1 (seats are limited) 

 

Please join Cordaid, the Permanent Missions of the Netherlands and 
South Sudan to the UN, the Organisation for Economic  

Co-operation and Development (OECD) 
for a 

 

 

http://www.oecd.org/
http://upload.wikimedia.org/wikipedia/commons/b/b7/Seal_of_South_Sudan.svg

